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PRAYER LETTER: APRIL 2025 
Dear Friend, 

Greetings to you from India.  We do hope that you are keeping in good health.  Here is a brief report 

of our ministry: 

 

GRADUATION SERVICE 

On March 14, the graduation service 

was held, and 59 students from 8 

states of India received diplomas. 

These graduates are from Assam, 

Andhra, Arunachal, Kerala, 

Meghalaya, Nagaland, Odisha, and 

Tripura. A very special friend 

delivered the graduation message and 

challenged the students to serve the 

Lord faithfully. 

 

FACULTY HOUSING 

I am happy to announce that a special 

friend inaugurated the faculty 

residence with three flats. We 

currently have 13 flats for faculty 

members and 3 for married students. 

I think our present need for teachers’ 

accommodation is fully met.    

 

MANIPUR CHURCH 

We are trying to revive two churches 

that were destroyed during the ethnic 

violence. I plan to leave to visit 

Nagaland and Manipur on April 25 

and return on May 5. We need your 

prayer support for my safety and for 

the success of the trip.  

 

FUTURE PROJECTS 

We are planning to undertake an 

extensive upgrade of the dormitory 

facility. We need your prayers. 

 

Servants of the Lord, 

 

Sam & Molly, India 


